Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/18/2020 8:15:29 PM

First name: Molly

Last name: Starcher

Organization:
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Comments: | think decisions on this project should be postponed until more community meetings in person can
happen about the topic. Moving forward now without the input of people who aren't able to join online Zoom
meetings would be unethical and not in the best interest of locals that will be affected by a project like this.



